
November 2017 Newsletter 

Central Connecticut  Woodturners 

A Chapter of the American Association of Woodturners 

Dedicated to the Advancement of Woodturning 

 

NEXT MEETING— November 28th  starting at 6:30pm 

Where— Connecticut Valley School of Woodworking 

249 Spencer St, Manchester 

 

 

 

Meeting Demo 

Kip Lockhart will be demonstrating Dizzy Bowls 

 

Meeting Agenda 

Election of Officers 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events  

November 26th  — OPEN SHOP at Jim Kepharts shop.   

If you would like to attend please email or call Jim. 
jimkephart@aol.com  860-643-9431 
 
 
December 10th — CCW Holiday Party  
Contact Lynda Zibbideo if interested: Lzibbideo@gmail.com 
203-686-1207 
 
January 12-14th —The Woodworking Show  
Contact Chris Dudley if interested: chrisd0427@msn.com  
Eastern States Exposition  
1305 Memorial Ave. West Springfield, MA 



Meeting Demo 

George Upton Demonstrated turning a winged box 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Show and Yell 

 

Rich Stoddard 
 

Martin Gerndt                  Butch Watson 
 
 

Ken Guarneri 
 
 

     Jared Ramsdel              Robert Robinson 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lynda Zibbideo               Kip Lockhart 

 



 
 

Matt Clancy 
 

    Larry Triepke                    Joe Garofalo 

 
 

Turn For The Troops 
Thank you to the members of CCW that came out to support the “Turn for the Troops”.  This year 

we made & donated 31 pens to the cause.  Since the national turn-a-thon began 12 years ago, 
volunteers have turned over 133,000 pens for our military personnel.   

Thank you again,  Lynda Zibbideo. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 



Maple Burl 
This is the best deal in America on burl blocks, $1.50 lb,  

28 years’ experience. 541-367-3495 Tim 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Meeting Minutes 

 6:35 meeting brought to order 
 Treasury report read and accepted 
 2 guests attended meeting 
 Motion made purchase 60 pen kits.  Accepted 
 Meeting adjourned 8:15 

 

Officer Nomination 

 President – John Webber 
 Vice President – Kurt Gould, Don Hart 
 Treasurer – Kip Lockhart 
 Secretary – Cameron Johnson 
 Newsletter Editor – Jared Ramsdell, David Kohanski 
 Videographer – Tom Stevenson 
 Librarian – Mike Orenstein   

 


